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18 January 2017 

Advice of President-Nominee for IFROAR 

Dear Members 

It is with great pleasure that I announce that Ed Tyler (N4EDT) from Pell City, Alabama, USA will be 

my President Nominee for the 2018-9 through 2020-21 term of office. I will Propose Ed to be the 

fellowship’s President Elect in June this year at our fellowship’s AGM in Atlanta City. 

Many will know that Ed has been a long-serving treasurer of IFROAR and, more recently, he has been 

working with Secretary Phil (N9WHO) and Treasurer-elect Ingo (KK6EWB) to rejuvenate the USA 

chapter.  

A little on Ed’s background. He is a retired Data communications consultant (14 years with BellSouth) 

and prior to that, for 16 years, the manager of a large call centre. Currently, Ed is the Public 

Information Coordinator for the ARRL (Amateur Radio Relay League) in Alabama and has served a 

two year Rotational tour on the ARRL national Public Relations Committee. His experience also 

includes being a Past President of the Pell City Rotary Club and serving 3 years as the Chairman of 

the Pell City Foundation Investment Committee.   

Please join with me in welcoming Ed’s continued service with our fellowship. 

With kind regards & 73’s 

 

Dr John Moriarty (ZL2JPM) 

President, International Fellowship of Rotarians of Amateur Radio 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


